
 

                Year 1 Homework Letter–Friday 9th December 2022 
Thank you to all the parents who came to this year’s Nativity. The children were 

amazing – we are SO proud of them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 
       Year 1 Team 

 

English 
This week we have focused on clear sentence 
construction and improving our sentences by 
using adjectives and conjunctions. All the 
children have gained so much confidence in 
their writing. 
Please continue to practice at home by getting 
the children to sit their letters on the line and 
form them correctly. 
 

                     
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. The children have also 
chosen a book from the school library which 
will be changed weekly. Please remember to 
return these. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
topic words that are in their homework book. 
 
I have also included a list of 50 recommended 
reads for Year one that I thought might be 
helpful. 

                          
          
 
 
 
 

Diary 
Christmas lunch – Wednesday 15th December 
(children can wear Christmas jumpers and 
hats.) 
Christmas Service—Thursday 15th December at 
Christ Church.  
Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th 
December 

Christmas Break - 19th December 2022 – 2nd 
January 2023 

Return to school—Tuesday 3rd January 

 

Class collective worship — Wednesday 17th May 

 

 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about 3d (e.g. 
cylinder, cube) and 2d shapes (e.g. rectangle, 
triangle). We have recognised and named them 
and sorted them into groups according to their 
properties. We also created repeating and 
symmetrical patterns with the shapes. 
Homework 
Please complete the attached sheet on shape. I 
have also set some related activities on Purple 
Mash. 
  

 This will be my last homework letter of 2022!  
 Myself, Mrs Vaughey and Mrs Fowler have 
had a wonderful term teaching your children.  
It has brought me great joy in getting to know 
them over the last 4 months.  
We all hope you and your families have a 
wonderful Christmas. Do rest up and we look 
forward to seeing you all in 2023! 

                         
  

 

 


